Dear Mr. Clark:

I am in receipt of your correspondence of December 21, 2008. You requested a response by the end of this week. For your information, our office is closing today at noon for the holidays, and I will not be back in the office until January 5, 2009. As soon as I return to the office, I will turn my attention to your letter.

In the meantime, however, I am attaching a FERPA consent form for Chad Hardy to sign and return to me. This signed form will allow BYU to disclose Mr. Hardy's education records to you and will allow me to respond more fully to your correspondence.

Thanks.

Michael R. Orme General Counsel Brigham Young University A-357 ASB Provo, Utah 84602 Phone: 801-422-3080

FAX: 801-422-0265

Email: mike_orme@byu.edu

The message and attachments are intended only for the addressee and may contain information that is privileged and/or confidential. If the reader of the message is not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, the sender did not intend to waive and does not waive any privilege or the confidentiality of the message and attachment(s), and you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by email at mile-orme@byu.edu or by telephone at (801) 422-3080 and delete the message and attachments from your computer and network. Thank you.

12/29/2008